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The Valley Sanitary District’s (VSD) Training & Office Building Project is designed 
to upgrade its infrastructure to accommodate the needs of an expanding 
workforce and fostering educational collaborations. This project is a key 
investment in human resources and community engagement, reinforcing VSD's 
commitment to maintaining its leadership in wastewater management expertise 
and service.

The need for additional space arose when VSD’s previous training area was 
repurposed as office space during the pandemic. With VSD’s team and operational 
scope expanding, this new building will serve as a much-needed permanent 
solution. It is designed not only to accommodate staff but also to enhance 
collaborations with local academic institutions, providing opportunities to educate 
future generations and develop industry experts in the wastewater field.

The initial phase is estimated at $1.5 million which includes planning, 
environmental assessments, permitting and design. Construction costs are 
estimated at $10 million.

Educational Opportunities:
Collaboration with educational institutions 
for practical hands-on learning experiences.

Industry Expertise:
Training programs aimed at developing 
skilled professionals in wastewater 
management.

Community Growth: 
Supporting the district's expansion with 
enhanced infrastructure.
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COMMUNITY BENEFITS:

Valley Sanitary District           Giving Water Another Chance
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